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ADDENDUM #5 

 
April 7, 2021 

 
Question (Q) and Answer (A): 

 
1. Q: Will the tubs that are already installed at the 2 ADA specified units 

need to be removed? 
 

A: Yes, the tub/showers at the 2 specified ADA units will need to be 
removed in order for the ADA compliant roll-in showers to be installed. 

 

2. Q: When the bathtub faucets get replaced, will temp valves need to be 
installed since these are older units and they might not have them?  

 
A: The Authority last modernized the Livingston units in 1993 and the 

Los Banos units were modernized in 1996, however it is unknown if 
they currently have temp valves in them. Refer to page 7, number 7 of 

the scope of work for the Authority’s specifications regarding what the 
existing faucets should be replaced with. If any parts of the wall are 

needed to be removed, please refer to page 7, number 4 of the scope 
of work. 
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